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Playgrounds are a crucial part of Edmonton’s neighbourhoods. Playgrounds foster play and encourage social 

interaction, exploration and imagination for residents of all ages. The City of Edmonton is renewing the 

playground in Allin Park to ensure it is accessible for all.  

Project overview 

As part of the renewal, the City will replace the existing play equipment. A rendering of the preferred equipment 

is available on the project web page. New landscaping will include sod and shrubs, a new picnic table, benches 

and garbage can.    

Construction impacts  

Construction is expected to start in July and be complete in the fall of 2025. The area around the playground will 

be closed during construction, but the rest of Allin Park will be open for all to enjoy. (Please see map on second 

page.) 

 

No tree removals are planned as part of this project.  

 

Residents in the neighbourhood may experience increased noise levels and traffic around the area. All 

construction will take place during the hours of 7 a.m. to 9 p.m. Monday to Saturday, according to the 

Community Standards Bylaw. Construction equipment and materials will be stored near the work area. 

PLEASE RESPECT ALL SIGNAGE AND OBEY STAFF DIRECTION IN THIS ACTIVE WORK ZONE. 

If you have questions or concerns about this work, please contact Project Manager Kathryn Hutchison at 

BuildingGreatNeighbourhoods@edmonton.ca. 

 

THANK YOU 
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